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Because News Flies Fast

Dear Colleagues:

Governor Sununu announced at his press conference yesterday that the state of New

Hampshire’s mask mandate will expire today, Friday, April 16, as death rates continue to

drop and vaccines become more widely available. 

The New Hampshire Department of Health and Human Services (NHDHHS) continues to

recommend health and safety guidelines including social distancing and mask wearing, as

cases and hospitalizations remain high. 

The Franklin Pierce University community will continue to maintain all our

health and safety guidelines established in the fall, including mask wearing in

all settings, unless otherwise directed. A message on this topic has also been

sent to all Rindge students. 

As the communities and business around our Campus may no longer enforce

mask wearing, we encourage every member of our community to remain

vigilant and continue to wear masks, practice social distancing and proper

hand hygiene.

Franklin Pierce will also continue our robust COVID-19 testing through the week of

Commencement. 

As we enter the final weeks of our spring semester, maintaining the overall health and safety

of our students, our faculty and our staff remain our top priority. 

To register and schedule an appointment for vaccination, please visit

https://www.vaccines.nh.gov/. 

If you have any questions, please contact Human Resources.

Got News?

Do you have an announcement you would like for us to send out? Maybe an idea for a good news story?

Send it to ravenflash@franklinpierce.edu.

40 University Drive 
Rindge, NH | 03461 US
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